
From: swkreuter@googlemail.com [mailto:swkreuter@googlemail.com]  

Sent: 29 January 2009 00:13 

To: Chris Reeves 
Subject: Re: Refurb Projects (Feb09): St Martin's - Draft v4 

 

  

Chris 

 

Thanks a great article. 

 

Kevin 
Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless device 
 
[Kevin Reuter, Managing Director, Stonewest] 
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